
some of the best memories are made when gathered around the table. 

11Setting the Table,, 
The 2nd Tuesday of September to December, 2017 

5-7pm in the Drum Room and Kitchen 
Meals will revolve around using what the earth provides for us. 

Presenters and meals will be: 

September- Matt Matson will teach us how to make griddle cakes from roasted cat tails 

October- Lolly Aguilar will teach us to grind corn & make tortillas, plus we will all be able to 
"invent" our own salsas made with fresh ingredients from the garden 

November- Surprise dish! : ) 

December- Lolly returns to show us how to make vegetarian & venison tamales w/ ground corn. 

All supplies will be provided. And everyone will take home samples and recipes. 

We will be "Setting the Table" again in February-May 2018 

If you want to teach a class 

Call Esther at 218-335-4247. 


